
 Sunday February 2

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday January 26

  JOIN US FOR OUR ONE WORSHIP 
SERVICE AT 9:30AM

 Wednesday January 29
6:30pm - Confirmation-Mt. Pleasant

 Monday January 27
5pm-9pm - Lighthouse Quilters

Meeting

Articles or information for 
The Cross needs to be given 
to the office by Wednesday

 of each week.

9:30am - One Worship Service
followed by the Annual Meeting

8am - Worship
9:15am - Band Practice

9:15am - Bell Choir Practice
10am - Worship - Sunday School

during worship
11am - Youth Experience Committee

Meeting-Youth Lounge



UPCOMING WORSHIP
VOLUNTEERS

Worship Asst:  Jeff Wunderle
Reader: Leah Krueger

  Ushers:
Rayann & Scott Peters

Communion Asst: Leah Krueger,
Danielle Smith

Slide Tech: 
Stacey Robe

Sound Tech: 
Chuck Petrach

Livestream Tech: 
Zeke Petrach

PLEASE PRAY FOR...
LeRoy Mohrbacher, who is hospitalized.
O﻿ur members facing long term health concerns: Kathy Grabanski, Bill Kroll, Heather,
Betty Schneider, Florence Rossmann, Bob Modrow, Myrna & Jim DeCamp and Mark
Wanggaard.

January 26 - 9:30am

February 2 - 8am
Ushers: Joe Kiemen, 

Bill Klaus
Communion Asst: 

Grace Holm

February 2 - 10am
Worship Asst:  Stacey Robe

  Ushers:  Pam Tague,
Jeff Wunderle

Slide Tech: 
Carol Thomson
Sound Tech: 

Chris Mohalley
Livestream Tech: 

Jakob Mohalley

A BIG THANK YOU
A big thank you to the  Green Team and  the Buildings
& Grounds committee for the burning bush planted in
memory of our wife, mother and grandma Shirley
Alton.
The Alton Family - Delbert, David, DeAnn and Douglas

Dear Resurrection Family,

As we continue to walk together in faith, it is
important for us to remember the heart of our
mission: unity in Christ. Jesus himself prayed for
our unity, declaring in John 17:21, "that all of them
may be one, Father, just as you are in me and I am
in you." This is not just a prayer, it is a calling for us
as a church. We are called to be a place where the
love of Christ is seen, felt, and shared, a place
where ALL are invited to experience the good news
of the gospel.

Let us remember that our church is, and will always
be, a place of unity, rooted in the love of Jesus. Our
goal is to invite those who don't yet know the
radical grace of God to experience it with us. The
apostle Paul reminds us in Ephesians 4:3 "to make
every effort to keep the unity of the Spirit through
the bond of peace."

May we model Christ's love in all we do, for as John
13:35 tells us, "By this everyone will know that you
are my disciples, if you love one another." 

Let our love be a reflection of the invitation we
offer to the world "to come and see the goodness
of God!"

Love and Peace to you all,
Pastor Ryan and Pastor John



Happy Birthday!
1/25
1/27
1/27
1/28
1/28
1/28
1/29

Frank Studrawa
Milou Sandle
Lori Wernicke
Tom Bunker
Tyler Israel

Shirley Petersen
Kim Campbell

1/29
1/30
1/31
2/6
2/8
2/8

Floyd Curran
Devan Belanger
Kenneth Rubin

Kayli Pfeffer
Bill Gissell

Scott Pfeffer

Happy Anniversary!

SCRIP CARDS ARE AVAILABLE
Scrip cards are available for purchase on Sunday mornings.
Checks can be made out to LCR Scrip. To see what is available for
ordering, please visit raiseright.com. You may order online by
entering the following Enrollment Code for Resurrection:
LB7668L5383L. If you have any questions contact Danielle at 262-
989-1999. 

LCR STAFF
Pastor John Anderson
Pastor Ryan Gerlach
Cheryl Cieczka - Office Administrator

262-748-5055     pastorjohn@lcrracine.org
 262-412-1533     pastorryan@lcrracine.org
262-637-7431               office@lcrracine.org

There are no January or beginning of
February Anniversaries


